
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Summer 2  2024 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic we have been working towards going 

on two trips. The first to the school bandstand concert at 

Victoria Park. The class were fab and listening to the 

singing and music, whilst joining in with our own 

instruments and having lots of snacks! 

We have also visited Thames Valley Adventure 

Playground. We explored their inside and outside areas. 

We particularly enjoyed the splash park, soft play and 

sensory room and exploring the large bike area and 

climbing frames.    

Magic moments  

We have had lots of wonderful magic moments during 

this year; 

Lily, well this is the end of an era with your time in Cardiff 

Class ending after 3 years. We are incredibly proud of 

everything you have achieved during your time in Cardiff 

Class. You are now so independent and know your own 

mind and you can tell us exactly what you want. Your 

cheeky smile and personality lights up our days and we 

are all going to miss you.   

Aslan, we are delighted with what you have achieved 

this year. You have an amazing smile and your laugh 

makes everyone else laugh. We are so proud that you 

have come with us on our visits. We have loved hearing 

you beginning to speak and copy what you hear and it 

has been wonderful to hear you sing.  

Emilia, we are so proud of how far you have come this 

year. Your energy and enthusiasm in contagious and we 

have loved watching you laugh, smile, swing and splash. 

Your final hydro session where you were almost swimming 

made everyone so delighted.    

Hafsah you have had an amazing year. What are we 

going to do without you organising the daily timetable 

and making sure Liz is teaching the correct lesson. It has 

been incredible watching you show us that you can read 

and spell words and how brilliantly you have used your 

new communication book to say whole sentences.  

 

Cardiff Class team have had an amazing time this year 

and we want to thank you all for your help and support. 

We couldn’t have achieved so much without you. We 

hope you have an amazing summer holiday.  

Dates 

Term starts- Thursday 5th September  

 

 


